
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  
 

Marie Roberts-Caney 
Redskin NEWS February 2019 

Mid-term grades February 28th 

Principal’s Message 
We hope that everyone has had time to recuperate from all of the 
sickness that has been going around.  With missing so many days 
of instruction, it is extremely important for everyone to be at 
school the remainder of the year.  We have high expectations for 
student achievement and need all of the preparation time we 
have left before the testing window. 

The entire Marie Roberts-Caney family would like to 
extend a huge congratulations to the MRC 
Academic Team for a job well done in finishing as 
district runner-up in the academic showcase. 
MRC received first place in Quick Recall and Future 
Problem Solving. In math, Kylan Combs 
received first place and Aiden Combs received fifth 
place. Mahala Bowling received third place 
in science and Aiden Combs received third place in 
social studies. In language arts, Willie 
Wagers received first place and Jacob Fugate received 
third place. Again, everyone is so proud 
of all of your hard work. 

MRC Academic Team 

Countywide 4-H Winners Congratulations to 
Kylan Combs and 
Brenley Belle Gross in 
their success at the 
recent 4-H Talk Meet. 
Kylan won in the 11-
year-old category and 
Brenley in the 12-year-
old category. They will 
continue on to 
represent MRC and 
Breathitt County in the 
4-H District 
Competition on 
February 28, 2019. 
Best of luck from your 
school family at MRC. 

Brystal Allen, Jacob Fugate, Aiden Combs, Mahala 
Bowling, Alyssa Banks, Kylan Combs, Willie Wagers 
and Coach Alonzo Fugate  

MRC 4-H Winners 

Aaden Strong, 
Mahala Bowling, 
Alyssa Banks, Tucker 
Neace, Aiden 
Combs, Austin Bush, 
Kylan Combs, Allison 
Neace, Brooklyn 
Gross, Charlea 
Puffer, Emily 
Marshall, Emileigh 
Noble, and Brenley 
Gross 
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2018-2019 MRC Site Based Decision Making Council 
Jason Fugate-Principal                Mary Kay Caudill-Teacher 

                             Marlene Hamilton-Teacher         Leah Lovins-Parent 
                             Tammy Keene-Teacher               Melissa Mann-Parent 
 
 

Yoga at MRC 

Students at Marie Roberts-Caney learn about the benefits of yoga. Instructor Sandi Beth Back visited MRC to engage the children in a 
number of different yoga exercises. Each class learned about enhancing their flexibility, strength, and coordination. The students 
discovered yoga helps improve concentration and gives a sense of calmness. Yoga is a form of exercise, which means it can also lead to 
a good night’s sleep. Miss Back stressed that the beauty of yoga is that it can be practiced alone or with a friend or group. All of the 
children had a great time and look forward to Sandi Beth’s return in March. 
 


